






November 22, 2002

«Contact_Name»
«Business»
«Best_Address»
Dear «Salutation»,


As a local business leader, you are probably familiar with Bridgewater College and its reputation in our community.  For over 120 years, the College has produced outstanding, ethical graduates—many of whom remain in the Shenandoah Valley after graduation and become our employees and co-workers.


Bridgewater College will kick off its annual Business and Professional Campaign on Wednesday, December 4.  As an alumnus of the College and Executive Director of Shenandoah Valley Regional Airport, I am pleased to chair this year’s campaign.    The funds raised through the business campaign help support scholarships, academic programs, athletics, and much more.


When a volunteer calls on you, please carefully consider the request to contribute to the College this year.  Although many of us are suffering from the sluggish economy, I hope you will carefully consider a volunteer’s request for your financial support and invest in your future employees.  


Thank you for considering my request.








Sincerely,
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Gregory W. Campbell








2002-2003 Business Campaign Chairman
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